
Boating Safety Fair & Marine Swap Meet

May 5th, 201 8
1 0:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Our 5th Annual Boating

Safety Fair and Marine

Swap meet is right

around the corner

on Saturday May 5th

from 10am until 3pm.

This is a great opportunity

to clean the boat out and sell or

trade for better wares. The Swap

Meet takes place on the street right behind the marina

office. This of course means the street will be

cleared. To reserve a swap meet space, contact

the marina office or email the harbormaster at

tamih@portfridayharbor.org. You can set up a

table, lay down a tarp or bring a boat on a trailer.

• Receive a FREE month’s parking when

you have your FREE vessel safety check!

There will be USCG Auxiliary and Power

Squadron members happy to assist and get

you ready for the cruising season.

• The Power Squadron is providing an

awesome boating simulator to try out your

captain’s skills. Try docking as many times

as you like.

• There will be in the water kayak

demonstrations and a chance to sign up

with Vessel Assist.

• Dispose of expired flares, learn about

pump-outs and more!




